From: Nicole DeGraff

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Sb1530
Date: Sunday, February 9, 2020 1:43:29 PM

Dear Senator,
I urge you to vote no on SB 1530. We all care about our environment but this=
bill is the wrong solution for a perceived emergency. The lack of transparency as well as confusing sections that the

LC could not explain as well as the emergency clause along with high gas taxes are just a few examples of why this
bill should not be passed. A referral to voters would be a better idea.

Thank you,
Nicole De Graff

Sent from my iPhone
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